
 

INVITATION TO FLAG HANDING OVER CEREMONY 

To: 
President / Secretary 
State Masters Athletic Association 
 
Dear All, 
Greetings from MMAA! 
 
 
Please be informed  that the Flag Handing Over Ceremony for our 
Malaysian Contingent will be held on 16th November 2019, at 4.00 pm 
at Wisma OCM, Jalan Hang Jebat, KL.   MMAA  cordially invite the 
President , Secretary and all master athletes for the Flag Handing 
over Ceremony.   
 
2). The attire for the Malaysian Contingent will be distributed on 16th 
November, at Wisma OCM, 1st Floor, from 11.00 am onwards.  The 
attire will not be distributed in Kuching.  All have to collect them here 
in KL.  
 
3). Only members of state associations/life members (according to 
criteria set earlier)  who will be participating in the 21st AMAC will be 
provided with the incentives. Athletes must produce  a copy of the flight 
ticket when come to collect the incentives.  The Secretary or a 
representative from the association can collect on behalf of the athletes 
provided  they bring along the copies of flight tickets. 
 
We request all State Secretaries to  inform all your  athletes the above 
information. Please confirm how many athletes and officers from your 
association will be attending the Ceremony on 16th November, for us to 
make the necessary  arrangements. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Wish you all the best and best regards. 
 
Selamat bin Sarif 
Deputy President MMAA 


